
To whom it may concern: 
 
We need to fund education adequately! Please support the proposal from the Joint Committee for 
Student Success (House Bill 3427) to create a $2 billion investment in our kids and sustainable funding 
for our public schools. 

We need smaller classroom sizes, increased learning time, and more resources available to allow 
inclusion in the classroom.  No child should be ignored because there aren't enough resources to help 
them succeed.  When we make true investments in our children, we improve everyone's future.  Our 
children and Oregon require quality schools and the status quo is NOT GOOD ENOUGH. We can not 
continue to cut budgets ($35 million from the Beaverton School district alone). We need a sustainable 
future. 
 
Senator Hass and Representative Schouten, please show the leadership you were elected for and work 
towards solving this problem to fund schools adequately and grow public education in Oregon. 
 
Thank you for your time, 
 
Rachel George 
Democratic Precinct 384 Committee Person 
 


